
GOMS Eblast 8-3-21 - WEB Day Reminder

WEB Day- 2021
AUGUST 4TH

All Incoming Students New to Granite Oaks
This includes ALL INCOMING 7th graders and newly registered 8th graders

On Wednesday August 4, 2021, Granite Oaks will be holding an orientation program for
all students new to our campus. The orientation program, WEB (for Welcome
Everybody) is a fun day designed to provide a student–centered introduction to our
school. This event lasts from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m.

All incoming 7th grade students, and newly registered 8th grade students, will report to
their WEB leaders at 9:00 a.m. in the GOMS gym. WEB leaders are current eighth grade
students who conduct a series of fun, team-building activities and help sooth the jitters
that accompany the move to a new school. WEB leaders also conduct a campus tour,
answer questions, and provide a friendly face to assist new students transitioning to
Granite Oaks. Refreshments will also be provided.

WEB Day is an excellent way for your student to get acquainted with a new school and
learn about all of the great programs and activities that await them.

After WEB day ends, students may give their families a tour of campus from 12:00 p.m. –
12:30 p.m. SNOWIE KING will be here from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

During this event, all students must wear masks whenever indoors. Masks are optional
outdoors. Social distancing will be adhered to as practicable.

We look forward to getting to know your students as they get to know us!
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